Dear Cary,

We wanted to take the time to thank you for involvement in our wedding on June 21, 2008. When we decided to organize our day we decided to go with people we were comfortable dealing with and would allow us and our guests to enjoy the day with us.

From the discussions and meetings before the wedding to the last song played we found your enthusiasm and professionalism exceeded our expectations. The toughest part of our planning was to accommodate a wide range of ages. With these ages comes various music interests. Both of our families commented on the fact the dance floor was never empty. We were able to witness and be part of a group of people that enjoyed every song played.

We would also like to thank you for the additional assistance you offered during the reception. We would have never been able to have my grandfather give grace or have the last minute connections for the multimedia presentation.

Sounds Unlimited's experience made our wedding reception more memorable than we had ever expected. We would recommend Sounds Unlimited to any our family or friends without exception.

Yours truly; flower + La Com-

Jeff and Laureen Cowie